Health and Fitness Fortnight

Following on from the Health & Fitness Newsletter, I would like to remind parents that the event begins on Monday. To help with the organisation, all children can come to school in suitable sports clothes (shorts, leggings, tracksuit bottoms etc), please note this could also be your child's PE kit.

On Monday, your child will bring home a sponsorship form, the focus of this years event will be shared with the children in the launch assembly and via Twitter to parents. To ensure you are kept up to date with all the exciting activities, please make sure you are following the school Twitter account (@Broadoak_ps). Let the sporting fun commence!

Forest School Programme

As we communicated in the newsletter prior to the half term break, our Year 2 and Year 5 classes will be taking part in Forest School Sessions this term. The arrangements for each year group are as follows:

- Monday Year 2
- Friday Year 5

Could I remind parents that on these days the children should bring in an appropriate kit to change into. This kit should include a long sleeved top and a pair of full length bottoms, to ensure the safety of the children in the woodland areas. As the fist two week will be taking place during Health and Fitness Fortnight, the fitness clothes maybe suitable and therefore it is the parents choice as to whether they wish to send in an additional change of clothes.

Friday 14th June



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak PS

Sporting Announcements

This week has been yet another busy sporting week at Broadoak. On Tuesday, Coach Kim took a Y6 Cricket Team to compete in a Salford tournament, where she said they demonstrated great sportsmanship throughout the event. On Wednesday it was the Y6 girls chance to show off their cricket skills which they did with pride.

On Thursday, our KS2 swim squad competed in the finals of the Salford Swimming Gala. The children showed tremendous swimming ability and were crowned over all Salford Champions for the second year running. Well done to everyone who has competed this week, I'm very proud of your amazing talents.

Early Years Induction Meeting

Next Thursday we will be holding our Early Years Induction Meeting. This will provide on opportunity for parents with children due to start in our Nursery or Reception in September with the chance to come and meet the staff team and find out about the induction programme planned. Details of timings are as follows:

- Nursery Meeting 5pm
- Reception Meeting 6pm I look forward to seeing you there.

	Dates for your Diary	
	17 th - 28 th June	Health & Fitness Fortnight
_	18 th June	Y6 Salford Athletics Comp
	19 th June	Y3 Man Utd Comp - Selected Team Event
	20 th June	Nursery Induction Meeting - 5pm Reception Induction Meeting - 6pm
	24 th June	Bikeability Course for 6D
	24 th June	Y3 Man Utd Comp - Selected Team Event
	25 th June	EYFS Sports Day - 2pm
	25 th June	Y5 Salford Athletics Comp
	26 th June	Key Stage One Sports Day - 9:15am Key Stage Two Sports Day - 1:00pm
	28 th June	Health and Fitness Fortnight - Sponsorship Event
	2 nd July	Annual Music Evening - 6:30pm
	5 th July	Charity Day - Be Seen In Green!
	9 th - 11 th July	Half Price Book Fair
	12 th July	EYFS Induction Visits
	12 th July	Annual Reports to be sent home
	15 th July - 17 th July	Y6 Residential Visit to Patterdale Hall
	18 th / 19 th July	Whole School Transition Day
	23 rd July	Y2 Celebration Assembly - 2:30pm
	24 th July	Y6 Leavers Assembly - 9:15am
		Y6 Leavers Celebration Day
	25 th July	School for Summer break

Charity Fundraising Day - Be Seen In Green!

In support of Royal Manchester Children's Hospital, on Fri 5th July, we are asking the children to wear green and make a suggested donation of £1 to take part. The RMCH charity is a worthy cause that has offered support to many Broadoak pupils and families during difficult times.